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CONGRATULATIONS!! 
Students of the Month 

January 2022 
 1st Grade: Holly Pinkham 
2nd Grade: Nathen Hamilton 

3rd Grade: Brody Lance 
4th Grade: Logan Browning 

5th Grade: Lilly Himes 
6th Grade: Braedan Gunnell 

We would like to congratulate our students of 
the month for January. These students are 

being recognized for demonstrating good citi-
zenship and for working hard in the class-

Thank You!! 
Thank you for donating money for 
Axel’s family.  We raised a total of 

$1,489.83 for the family.   

1st & 2nd: $411.65 

3rd & 4th: 783.41 

5th & 6th: 294.77 

All 3rd & 4th grade students will 
receive a pizza party soon!! All other 
students will be rewarded with a 

Root Beer float party!! 

Axel is still in the hospital in    
Colorado receiving treatments.  Please 

continue to pray for the family!! 

Parent/Teacher Conferences 

Parent/Teacher Conferences are scheduled for Friday, February 11th.  Teachers will be reaching out to 
parents to schedule these conferences.  Teachers are expected to meet will 100% or the parents during 

this time.  All conferences will be held on Google Meets or on the phone.  Thank you!! 

Snacks 

We will be selling healthy 
snacks for $1.00 and 
$2.00 beginning on    

Monday, January 10th.  

Special Thanks! 

We would like to thank 
Farmer’s Market in Flora 

Vista.  They raised 
$910.00 for Axel’s family 

during the month of   
January.  We appreciate 
the support of the entire 
community in this effort!!  

“TWOS” DAY!!! 

Tuesday, February 22nd, 2022 is the ultimate “TWOS” day!  Let’s celebrate by dressing up as twins with a 
friend.  Students may also wear a pair of silly socks, earrings, or anything else that is a pair.  Students 

may also wear a tie, a tiara, or a tutu...anything to make it a special “TWOS” day!! 

It’s that time of year; Candy 
Grams are here! Candy Grams will 
be available to purchase the first 

week of February up until     
Valentine’s Day. The children may 
buy a Candy Gram for anyone 
that’s special to them; family, 

friends, teachers, school staff, etc.! 

The cost will be $2 per gram. 


